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A native of Upstate New York, Matt graduated from medical school at SUNY Upstate in 2015, then 
completed a residency in pediatrics at the University of Massachusetts in 2018.  He spent a year working 
at a pediatric urgent care in Massachusetts, before returning to New York, where he is currently in his 
final year of a Pediatric Emergency Medicine Fellowship.  His interests within medicine include resident 
education and simulation.   


